
    Immaculate Conception Church 
Palmer Road 

Our Lady of Assumption Mission 
Miminegash 

Bulletin from Sept 18-25, 2016 
 

Pastor: Père Albin Arsenault 
Email: palmerroadparish@gmail.com 
Website: www.palmerroadparish.com 
         Bulletin: Jean Willcock 

         Housekeeper: MaryAnn Smith 
         Custodian: Billy Myers 
  

              Sunday Collection:  

    Sept 11, 2016: Collection      $2,039.00 

        Thank you for your generosity   
                                                                                                                                 

          
                 
 

 25
th

 Sunday in Ordinary Time  
 

   “Whoever is faithful in a very little is also in much; 

and whoever is dishonest in a very little is dishonest 

also in much. If then you have not been faithful with 

the dishonest wealth, who will entrust to you the true 

riches? And if you have not been faithful with what 

belongs to another, who will give you what is your 

own? 

   “No slave can serve two masters; for a slave will 

either hate the one and love the other, or be devoted 

to the one and despise the other. You cannot serve 

God and wealth.”   

                                                     The Gospel  

 

              News  
Catechism Classes: Catechism classes will begin 

Tuesday, Sept 20 from 6 - 7 p.m. Grades 1,2,4,5,7 & 

8 are at the Palmer Rd Hall and grades 3 & 6 are at 

the church. If you have not registered your child yet it 

can be done on Tuesday night. Grade 9 students will 

be contacted with a time and place for classes to 

begin. Please contact the Parish Rectory to register for 

Grade 9. We are still in need of teachers for grades 

1,2,7 and 8. Please call the Parish Rectory at 902-882-

2622 if you are able to help out. 
 

Ultreya: Sunday, Sept 18 at the Palmer Rd Hall 

beginning at 7 p.m. All Cursillistas welcome. Sharing 

table to follow. 
 

Terry Fox Walk/Run: Today, Sunday, Sept 18
th

 

starting at the St. Louis Trail at 1:30 p.m. For more 

information contact Paul Dalton at 902-882-3750. 
 

West Prince Right to Life: West Prince Right to Life 

monthly meeting will be held at Immaculate 

Conception Church in Palmer Road on Tuesday, Sept. 

20
th

 at 7:30 p.m. Everyone welcome. 
 

New Diocesan Retreat Centre Named: The New 

Diocesan Retreat Centre has been named Our Lady of 

Hope (Notre-Dame de l’Espérance).  More 

information at http://dioceseofcharlottetown.com/our-

lady-of-hope-retreat-centre/  Many thanks to all those 

who sent in suggestions. 
 

Collection for the Needs of the Church in Canada: 
Why is there such a collection? Every year, the 

Bishops of Canada make an appeal for financial 

assistance to support their work and the work of each 

diocese/eparchy by means of the Collection for the 

Needs of the Church in Canada. The President of the 

Canadian Conference of Catholic Bishops (CCCB), 

the Most Reverend Douglas Crosby, O.M.I., Bishop 

of Hamilton, has described this Collection as an 

invitation to “all the faithful to participate in these 

areas of Church life and witnessing by their fervent 

prayers, moral support, and financially helping their 

diocese/eparchy with the annual contributions to the 

regional assemblies and to the national Conference.” 

Any additional revenue raised helps the 

diocese/eparchy support its own pastoral programs 

and other activities. The CCCB is the national 

assembly of the Catholic Bishops in Canada, and 

includes the Bishops (Eparchs) of the Eastern 

Catholic Churches as well. The Collection for the 

Needs of the Church in Canada will take place 

September 24 and 25, 2016. Through your 

contribution to the Collection, you too can collaborate 

with the Bishops in their ministry to teach, sanctify 

and govern, as well as to support the faith and 

evangelization mission of the Church.   
 

Thank You: The fundraising committee for Eric & 

David Arsenault’s Building Fund would like to thank 

everyone who supported this worthy cause, the 

volunteers and all who donated items for the auction, 

etc. That you one and all. 
 

                         Reminder  
125

th
 Anniversary: On our feast day: December 8

th
, 

The Solemnity of the Immaculate Conception, we 

will have the launching of next year’s activities and 

celebrations for the 125
th

 anniversary of our church. If 

anyone is interested in being involved, may you call 

the parish rectory at 902-882-2622. 
 

Attention Please: We are looking for lay ministers 

and readers for all three Sunday masses. If you would 

like to become involved in one of these church 

ministries please contact the parish office at 902-882-

2622 or Yvonne at 902-882-4298. 
 

Worldwide Marriage Encounter: A two-day 

weekend will be held in Rothesay, N.B., October 8-9. 

Space is limited. Contact 

renewmarriage@gmail.com or call (506) 451-8489. 
 

Jubilee for Catechists: “Announcing the Mercy of 

God” Sunday, Sept 25:On September 25, 2016, 

within the context of the Jubilee Year of Mercy, Pope 

Francis will celebrate with catechists around the 

world the Jubilee for Catechists. The National Office 

for Evangelization and Catechesis has prepared an 

online resource The Jubilee for Catechists: 

Announcing the Mercy of God, for use in parishes. 

The materials can be accessed on their website 

http://www.cccb.ca/site/eng/office-for-

evangelization-and-catechesis/4482-jubilee-for-

catechists 
 

Cursillo Weekends: Men’s Cursillo Weekend will be 

held on November 3, 4, 5, 6; Women’s Cursillo 

Weekend will be held on November 10, 11, 12, 

14. Palanca Mass is scheduled for October 30, 2:30 

p.m. at St. Paul’s in Summerside. 
 

Ste. Anne de Beaupre: PEI Pilgrimages Ltd. will 

lead a tour to Ste. Anne de Beaupre, Quebec, October 

14-17, 2016.  Cost is $285 per person. To register 

please call Gary Clow at 569-3945, Andrew 

Arsenault at 368-7247 or Ralph Dunn at 892-2978. 
 

                        MASS INTENTIONS  
Monday:          19/09                                 10:00 a.m.  
Raymond Murphy by Phyllis & family 
Tuesday:          20/09                                  9:00  a.m. 
Doreen Bernard by Roy & Helen McKenna 
Wednesday:    21/09                                  9:00  a.m. 
Confession:                                                   9:30 a.m. 
Rosie Gallant by the family   
Thursday:         22/09                                  7:00  p.m. 
Confession:                                                   6:30 p.m. 
Anniversary Mass: Norman Doucette, Cyril & Edna 
Gaudet 
Friday:               23/09                               No Mass                                                                

     26th Sunday in Ordinary Time 
          September 25th, 2016                                          
Saturday:            24/09                              7:00 p.m.     
Emmanuel Gaudet by Owen & Carol Gaudet 
Sunday:               25/09                      (M) 9:00 a.m.                                                                                     
For the People 
                                                             (PR) 11:00 a.m. 
Keith Chaisson by Mom, Dad & Stephen 
 

BULLETIN: Bulletin announcements accepted up to 

Tuesday at 12 Noon in written form or by  

email:palmerroadparish@gmail.com 
Office hours: Monday & Thursday 9:30 am-5 pm 

BAPTISMS: Baptism will be held the 2nd Sunday of 
each month at 12:30 Please Contact the Parish Office 
for information and to make arrangements. (882-
2622) or email: palmerroadparish@gmail.com 
Please Note: The weekday Mass will be cancelled 
when there is a funeral, but please remember that 
anyone can attend the funeral of a brother or sister 
in Christ.  The Mass Intention scheduled for that day  
will then be offered at a later date. 
 

Intention of the Holy Father, Pope Francis for 
September 2016 
 

Universal: Centrality of the Human Person - That 

each may contribute to the common good and to the 

building of a society that places the human person at 

the center. 

Evangelization: Mission to Evangelize - That by 

participating in the Sacraments and meditating on 

Scripture, Christians may become more aware of their 

mission to evangelize. 
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